

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in My Friends' House Childcare. We currently have a waiting list of families needing care for their child. If you would like to be on the list, please fill out the enclosed form and send it back to us, or give me a call to set up a time to meet. Being on the waiting list does not obligate you in any way. Please feel free to check back with us from time to time so that we know you are still interested in childcare.

If for some reason you no longer need to be on our list please let us know so that we can make room for another family. If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call at 509.525.7034.

Thank you,

Tabitha Vance Director of Childcare



YWCA Walla Walla • My Friends' House 121 E. Birch, Walla Walla, WA, 99362 **P** 509.525.7034 **F** 509.522.1003



WAITING LIST

Please complete and return to:

My Friends' House

121 E. Birch St., Walla Walla, WA 99362

Today's date						
Child's name			birthdate			
Child's name			birthdate			
Primary guardian's name			relationship to child			
Address:						
			work:			
condary guardian's name			relationship to child			
Address:						
Phone /home:	cell:		work:			
Who will be responsible for pa	yment? [□primary	□secondary	☐ both	□ other	
Days/times needed M	T	W	TH	F	desired start	
Allergies/health concerns or co	onditions?	(specify) _				
How did you hear about us? _						



YWCA Walla Walla • My Friends' House

121 E. Birch, Walla Walla, WA, 99362

P 509.525.7034 **F** 509.522.1003

ywcaww.org